
All of us at SunInfo wish you a 
very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year for 2018 

Thank you all for visiting SunInfo during 
2017, we hope you will continue to visit 

us regularly in 2018.  

 
A Very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy and Prosperous 
2018 to all our visitors 

F ind us  a t :  
www.bi t . ly/ sun in fo 

Our photograph this year is presented as a tribute to the late 
Dr Frank Evans. It shows the wonderful Hawkeshead sundial.  
Frank sadly died in October 2017 and it was he who largely 
‘decoded’ several of the dial’s unusual features. 


